
From: Davenport, Alicia
To: Morin, Lois
Subject: Feasibility of Launching Project 529 in the City of Hamilton
Date: Thursday, September 12, 2019 4:44:00 PM
Attachments: Follow up - Item 5, PW Report 19-012 (Feasibility of Launching Project 529 in the City of Hamilton).pdf

Good Afternoon Lois,
 
I hope that this finds you well and in the best of spirits!
 
Please be advised that Item 5 of the Public Works Committee Report 19-012 (see attached) was

approved by Hamilton City Council on September 11th, 2019.  Could I kindly ask you to please place
the attached Notice on the next appropriate Hamilton Police Services Board agenda for their
consideration?
 
Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thank you,
 
Alicia Davenport
Legislative Coordinator
City of Hamilton, Office of the City Clerk
71 Main Street West, 1st Floor
Hamilton, ON  L8P 4Y5
Ph.   (905) 546-2424 ext. 2729
Fax. (905) 546-2095
 




City Clerk's Division 
COUNCIL FOLLOW-UP NOTICE 


 
 
TO:  Ms. Lois Morin    DATE:  September 12, 2019 


Administrator 
155 King William Street 
Box 1060, LCD1 
Hamilton, ON  L8N 4C1 
 


FROM: Alicia Davenport 
Legislative Coordinator, Office of the City Clerk 
 


SUBJECT: Feasibility of Launching Project 529 in the City of Hamilton 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please be advised that, at its meeting of September 11, 2019, Council approved Item 5 
of Public Works Committee Report 19-012, which reads as follows: 


 
5. Feasibility of Launching Project 529 in the City of Hamilton (City Wide) 


(Added Item 11.1) 
 
(a) That the Public Works Committee respectfully request that Hamilton 


Police Services and the Hamilton Police Services Board review the 
feasibility of launching Project 529 in Hamilton to reduce bike theft in the 
City of Hamilton; and, 


 
(b) That City Staff work in conjunction and collaboration with Hamilton Police 


Services and the Hamilton Police Services Board to share information in 
determining the feasibility of Project 529. 


 
Please put this on the next appropriate Hamilton Police Services Board agenda for their 
consideration. 
 
Thank you, we look forward to your response! 
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